
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 12th July 2024 

What has been happening this Term?  

It has been a while since I have done a class newsletter. I am very sorry fro thr delay– 
but what a busy term it has been!  
 
Thank you all for the lovely wedding wishes. We had such a lovely time and enjoyed 
reading the advice that the Badgers had written down for me. Then two weeks after 
getting married it was time for Hindleap! It was a very special week and the children 
were all incredible, got stuck in and made some brilliant memories. After Hindleap we 
began our Key STAGE Two performance. Again, the children were incredible and it was a 
delight to see them perform so well.  
 
Today, the children in Year 6 get their SATs results and I am so so proud of them all. An 
amazing achievement!   
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mrs Buss 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on The Wall– Lottie and Ella– Rose for the Algebra work 

Headteachers Award: All the children for their efforts in Hanse & Gretel 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ It is nice being back at Stelling Minis, I got to be in the production this week and that 

was fun!” Shanice  

Reminders & Messages   

Monday– Staff Vs Children Rounders 

Monday– Mission Possible Day– outside whatever the weather 

Thursday– Dance Workshop– PE Kit please 

Friday– Final Celebration Worship– Goodbye Year 6 2.30pm 

 


